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March 2024Our Leadership Team
Kyle Baalman Executive Director
Sheila Robeen, RN Director of Nursing
Kim Chisholm Asst. Director of Nursing
Lynn Sloan, RN Treatment Nurse
Emily Godar Director of Rehab
Maggie Vinson Director of Admissions
Julie Breden Business Office Manager
Holli McGuire Social Services Director
Addie Rhodes Dietary Manager
Lea Miller Activities Director
Dennis Hould Maintenance Director
Angel Gibson HSKP/Laundry Director
Cassie Kamp Human Resources

A Little Nostalgia
Severine Baalman, former owner of the

Hardin Drive-In, visited the cafe to enjoy lunch
with his daughter, Kim Baalman, and
granddaughter, Mandi Eickmeyer, before the old
building was torn down to move into the new
building. Cassie Kamp and Angel Gibson
assisted with getting Severine to the Drive-In
and joined them for lunch.

Love Lunch Enjoyed for Valentine’s Day
Joe Sievers and wife, Violet, are pictured getting

ready to enjoy the Love Lunch served on Valentine’s
Day. Our Dietary Dept. went all out serving Steak
Kabobs, Shrimp, Rosemary Potatoes, Steamed
Cauliflower or Broccoli, Slaw and Cheesecake.



Celebrating Mardi Gras
Residents enjoyed Mardi Gras

while enjoying some King Cake.
Wearing masks, a traditional
part of Mardi Gras resulted in
some good chuckles and a lot
of fun.

Margie Tepen

John “Pops” Shake

Mr. Heartthrob is pictured with Jan Clore,
CNA and Bobbi McGuire.

Valentine’s Day
Love and fun was in the air

on Feb. 14th. Mr. Heartthrob
made an appearance and made
the rounds visiting staff and
residents spreading smiles and
love. Refreshments were enjoyed
at the party.

Virginia Rowlings and her sister

“Everything is possible to
one who has faith.”

—Mark 9:23

Clarence Ewen and CNA Jan Clore

Lorrine Hillman

Larry Rose



Happy
Birthday

No Resident Birthdays
in March

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS
Sharon Stein March 9
Sara Mackenberg March 15
Amy Finch March 20
Kristen Webster March 21
Justine Eilerman March 24
Haley Rose March 26
Jan Clore March 30

EMPLOYEE
ANNIVERSARIES

Stacy Anderson 13 Years
Jeanette Castelli 12 Years
Cassie Kamp 5 Years
Rebecca Watters 4 Years
Amy Finch 2 Years
Elizabeth Gettings 1 Year
Rozlynn Isringhausen 1 Year

Try Your Luck
“Be humble. Be nice to

people. And you might be ready
to be lucky.” —Zoey Deutch

National Social
Work Month

March is National Social
Work Month and we want to
express our gratitude for all that
our Social Service Director, Holli
McGuire, does for the residents,
families and being a great
co-worker.

Holli has been in long-term
care for 23 years. She says her
favorite part of the position is
the interaction with residents
and their families. “Being able to
help them and make their day a

bit brighter is my reward,” said
Holli, “I love being an advocate
for my residents and this is what
the role in Social Services allows
me to do.”

Employee of the Month

Belinda Shaw is our Employee of the
Month for February. She is a Restorative
Aide and has been with us for 28 years.
Thank you for all you do!

Enjoying Carrot Cake—
A Favorite

National Carrot Cake Day
was Feb. 3 and you bet we
celebrated it! Any reason to eat
cake sounds good to us!

Luther McMillen

What a great candid snapshot of Betty
Watters

Thanks, Doc!
National Doctors’ Day is

March 30.




